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What Should Craft Brewing Employers Know When Facing
Unionization?
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A recent article in Craft Brewing Business discusses workers’ union contracts within the craft

brewing industry. The article encourages readers to refer back to its previously published piece as

written by Micah Dawson and titled “Is craft beer culture a recipe for unionization? What brewery

owners need to know.”

To read the full article, visit Craft Brewing Business.
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